
Dear Students,

YVe have to inform you that there was a call from.schneider, Rudrapur. They
have informed that there are few vacancies for diploma electronics students. lnterested
candidates are required to sandr their consent for the above firm so that representative of
Schneider, Rudrapur can be inform of the same. Ihere is probability ofjoining within 2 or 3 days
therefore only those who can join within 2 to 3 days should send their consent to the

NOTICE

Subject: Vacancy in Schneider, Rudrapur.

Office of the principal Govt. polytechnic, Aamwala

undersigned.

Sangita Vermani
T, P,O

(Rajeev Singh)
Principal

Date. ,Z July, 2019
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Ref.No. ztl, lrpo/20t9-20

Copy to: 1. Notice board.

2. Website for display.


